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April 1, 2020

Re: State of Michigan
Executive Order No. 2020-21
Critical Infrastructure Workers

To Whom It May Concern:

DuBois-Cooper Associates, Inc. supplies pumps, water treatment and
wastewater treatment equipment that is critical in the treatment of wastewater
and drinking water in the State of Michigan. We provide support and service to
water and wastewater equipment in the State of Michigan.

In accordance with Sections 5(a) and 8(e) of the State of Michigan Executive
Order No. 2020-21, the following DuBois-Cooper Associates employees are
critical infrastructure works:

Joesph Moore
Darryl Markstrom
Jay Vermilye

Jason Frederick
Katie Gold

Carol Brockschmidt

In the course of providing support, the above listed staff must be able to travel to
and access water and wastewater facilities during curfews and restricted travel
periods to prevent loss of infrastructure service or restore critical water or
wastewater services.

These DuBois-Cooper Associates employees have been instructed to restrict
travel to only critically necessary travel. Any in-person activities shall be
performed consistently with the social distancing practices and other mitigative
measures to protect workers and patrons described in Section 5(c) of the State of
Michigan Executive Order No. 2020-21.

Please call me at 313.920.7064 (cell) with any questions.

N

Joseph Moore, P.E.
President
DUBOIS-COOPER ASSOCIATES, INC.

Sincerely,


jayve
Stamp


